
There will be a Worship Meeting on Monday, March 13      

at 6 pm at Valley Pike.  If you are unable to make the  

meeting, please let Jackie Dunsmore know. 

Our youth will be going on their summer   

mission trip June 25 - July 1 headed to                 

Loganton, PA.  There is a sign-up sheet at the 

Welcome Center if you would like to sign up 

to go (youth & chaperones).  The last date to 

sign up is Sunday, March 19.  For more details or questions, 

contact Pastor Blaine. 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, March 14 at 10 am.  We 

invite you to join this group of folks to help write notes of 

encouragement and thank you notes to folks within the 

congregation.  Come when you can … no commitment 

necessary!  Questions?  Contact Becky McCarty. 

There is information on the different camps offered by 

Camp Overlook this summer at the Welcome Center.  If 

your child would like to attend, please take one.  There are 

church funds available to help with the cost. 

On Monday, March 27, Pastor Blaine and Ashley will be at 

El Charros on Main Street in Harrisonburg beginning at           

6 pm for dinner.  Come out and enjoy some good food and 

conversation. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be held on                   

Saturday, March 18 at 8 am in the fellowship 

hall.  All men are invited to enjoy a breakfast            

prepared by Eddie Moyer and then a time of fellowship and 

prayer. 

It’s not too late to join the Easter Choir!  Practice will be 

held on Wednesdays at 6 pm.  The choir will sing Palm   

Sunday and Easter Sunday.  We need you to join us! 

Forms to order Easter flowers in honor or in memory of a 

loved one are now available at the Welcome Center in the 

foyer.  Deadline to order is Sunday, March 26. 

We will be hosting a Community Easter Egg 

Hunt at the Weyers Cave Community Center 

on Palm Sunday, April 2 from 2-4 pm.  We 

will need lots of helping hands! And                    

donations of individually wrapped candy or 

small toys to stuff in eggs.  There will be a  basket 

in the foyer for your donations and a sign up sheet for help 

that day. Questions?  Contact Kathy Kile. 

There will be a Memorial Service for Warren Wilfong on 

Saturday, March 18 at 1 pm at the church.   

Attention Ladies!  Looking for something “new” to get 

involved in at Bethany this year?  Something that won’t 

take up too much time?  If you have a passion for women 

of all  ages, please talk to Cindy Kite about joining Women’s                

Ministries!  I promise it will be lots of fun!  

It’s that time of year again!!  Time to mow!  We need folks 

to sign up to take a month (March - October) to mow the 

church lawn.  We have a zero-turn mower and gas will be                         

reimbursed.  If you can take a month, please contact Cindy 

in the church office.   

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Audrey Bradshaw, Romana Garrison 

Extended Family: grandfather of Amber Casey, Raylon               

(18 month old who had a brain tumor removed), Michael - 

son-in-law of Gary & Bettina Ruleman, Dennis Huffer -               

father of Mike Huffer 

We send Christian sympathy to the family of Jean 

Houff who was called to heaven on Monday, March 6.  

If you would like to send Stanley & Mae a card, their 

address is …50 Pence Lane, Weyers Cave, VA  24486. 

Happy Birthday to … 

9th - Marguerite McDonald 

10th - Bobbie Meek, Lindsay Williams, Steele Caricofe 

12th - Katelyn McLaughlin, Lily McLaughlin 

13th - Kelli Huffer

March 9, 2023 


